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The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (“ADEQ”) Office of Land Resources has issued a:

Notice of Intent to Issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Professional Services for Site Assessment, 
Remedial Investigations, Remedial and Corrective Design and Oversight

See 930-RFQ-1802.

ADEQ states that responses received to the RFQ will be used to screen prospective consultants and select 
finalists for interviews in accordance with the Arkansas Department of Finance and Administrative 
Division of Building Authority Minimum Standards and Criteria. The agency further states that selected 
finalists will be required to conduct oral presentations and answer questions concerning technical 
performance and capabilities.

RFQ packages are stated to be available June 10th through July 13th and written responses must be 
received by 4:00 p.m. July 13th.

A flyer providing additional information can be downloaded here.
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